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POOLE BRIDGES LIFTING SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mariners are hereby reminded that Poole Bridge is now closed to all vehicular and 
pedestrian traffic for a period of approximately nine months and will be operating to the 
maintenance lifting schedule. 
 
During a majority of this period the leaves will be in the open position allowing waterborne 
transit of the bridge with the IALA lights showing three red plus an amber to indicate 
‘Proceed with caution’.  However there may be times, when the leaves are down or for 
operational or safety reasons, that just the three red lights will be shown stopping marine 
traffic. 
 
If the leaves of Poole Bridge are in the down position, they will be lifted in accordance with 
the maintenance lifting schedule (see over). 
 
Mariners are reminded to keep a sharp lookout, proceeding at a safe speed with minimum 
wash. 

 
  
 
For more information please see the Borough of Poole website. 
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Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

Captain B P Murphy  
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 
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